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Date: 5/12/2025 

To: Board of Education 

From: Jonathan Simpson 

 

The Organization GiveNKind reached out to donate 6,000 new snow pants for East Aurora 

Elementary School students.  GiveNKind reached out to Allen Elementary School to offer the 

donation, but the donation is for students in all elementary schools in East Aurora School District 

#131.  In working with Dr. Luis Gonzalez and Mr. AJ Kawash we would like to accept this donation for 

East Aurora School District.   

 

Emily Petway 

GiveNKind 

1000 Ashbury Drive Suit #5 

Buffalo Grove, IL 60089 

 

Professionally, 

 

Jonathan Simpson 
 

Jonathan Simpson 

Interim Principal 

Allen Elementary School 

 


